
 

 

-FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE- 

24 September 2020: 

Mobile COVID-19 Testing for Gundagai 

Due to popular demand the Murrumbidgee Local Health District (MLHD) will provide a Mobile COVID-19 

testing clinic in Gundagai on Wednesday 30 September from 9.30am till 3pm at the Tourist Information 

Centre in Sheridan Street. 

Residents and visitors who have COVID-19 symptoms are urged to get tested. Symptoms include fever, dry 

cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, or a runny or stuffy nose. 

Testing is free, easy and quick.  Staff at testing clinics will be wearing masks, gowns, gloves and face shields.  

Staff will ask you about your symptoms. Swabs are taken from inside your nose and your throat. Results of 

tests are usually received within 24 to 48 hours. 

Photo and caption: 

Information supplied from NSW Health on COVID-19 Testing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council 
www.cgrc.nsw.gov.au 

For further media information contact:  
Maxine Imrie Media Officer 1300 459 689  
Maxine.Imrie@cgrc.nsw.gov.au  

  
 

 
 


